
 

     
 

Notification of Rights Under Title VI 
 

Tulare County Regional Transit Agency (TCRTA) is committed to ensuring that no person 
shall be excluded from the equal distribution of transit services and amenities because of 
race, color, or national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 
 

• TCRTA provides its services and programs without regard to race, color, and 
national origin in full compliance with Title VI. 
 

• Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful 
discriminatory practice under Title VI while using the transit services of TCRTA may 
file a complaint with TCRTA. 

 
• For more information about TCRTA’s Title VI civil rights program, and the 

procedures to file a complaint, contact the TCRTA Title VI Coordinator at (559) 972-
2467, visit our website http://www.tularecog.org/; or visit our administrative office 
at 210 N. Church St., Suite B, Visalia, CA 93291.  

 

• A complainant may file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration 
at the following address: 

 
Office of Civil Rights 
Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator 
East Building, 5th Floor-TCR 
1200 New Jersey Ave., SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
 

 

 

 

 

If information is needed in another language, contact (559) 972-2467. 

Si se necesita esta información en español, llame (559) 972-2467. 

http://www.tularecog.org/

